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Porzio's Bankruptcy Team Surpassed 
Fundraising Goal for Rare Cancer Research 
through Cycle for Survival

March 3, 2017

Porzio's Bankruptcy Team participated in the Cycle for Survival event on February 4, 2017 in Summit, New Jersey. The team 
surpassed their original fundraising goal, donating over $4,000 to rare cancer research. 

Roughly half of all cancer patients are fighting a rare form of the disease. Pediatric cancers, leukemia, lymphoma, thyroid, 
ovarian and pancreatic cancers are among the hundreds of cancer types classified as "rare." Cycle for Survival funds new 
clinical trials, studies, and research initiatives to propel forward progress in the fight against rare cancers. Donations go 
directly to fund pioneering research led by Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center. 

To learn more about Cycle for Survival and to find a local event, please click here.

http://www.cycleforsurvival.org/

